
WAIVER OF LIABILITY 

This Waiver of  Liability Agreement (the “Waiver”) is made this 19th day of July, 2020 
(the “Effective Date”) between (“Participant”), and Knox County Farm Bureau (the 
“Organization”), 180 S. Soangetaha Rd, Galesburg, IL. 

Participant will be involved in a livestock show on Organization’s property or property 
otherwise rented by Organization for a livestock show (the “Premises”) on July 19, 2020, 
located at 1572 Machen Dr in Galesburg, IL (the “Livestock Show”) and will be exposed to 
agricultural activities involving livestock and Participant understands there are certain inherent 
risk for activities that concern animals which may cause injury.

 The Organization has put in place preventative measures to reduce the spread of 
COVID-19; however, the Organization cannot guarantee that you or your child(ren) will not 
become infected with COVID-19. Further, attending the Livestock Show could increase your 
risk of contracting COVID-19. Participant further understand the risks and impact of COVID-19 
and is attending the Livestock Show at their own risk in light of current pandemic.  Participant 
certifies that he or she has not experienced any symptoms of COVID-19 or been exposed to 
anyone testing positive for COVID-19 within the two weeks prior to the Livestock Show.

To the extent permitted by law, the Participant hereby agrees to release, waive, and 
discharge the Organization, its officers, directors, agents and employees from and against any 
and all claims, suits, liens, judgments, damages, losses and expenses including reasonable legal 
fees and costs arising in whole or in part and in any manner from acts, omissions, breach or 
default by Participant in relation to the Livestock Show or activities on the Premises. 
Additionally, each Party agrees that it will promptly notify the other Party in writing of any 
claim, suit or demand which comes within the scope.

Participant is fully aware of the risks and hazards connected with activities involving 
agriculture and livestock, the risk of which may include, but is not limited to, injuries, death or 
property damage, from working with livestock. Further, Participant is fully aware of any risks 
and hazards connected with exposure to COVID-19, the risk may include, but is not limited to 
sickness or death.

I AGREE:

Signature:___________________________

Name:______________________________

Address:____________________________

City/State/Zip:

Phone:

Age:

___________________________________________
Parent or Guardian’s Signature if Participant under 18

Name:______________________________________


